
September 2019 President’s Newsletter 

 

Hi guys, 

I have been out of town, but I understand the course and greens are looking in 

great shape. Of course, that can only mean one thing…It’s time to shut it down for 

a number of weeks to overseed! The course is scheduled to close on September 

16th. They hope to be ready for play near the end of October, but no promises. 

The Dry Heat, on August 5th and 6th was a real challenge. The temperature on Day 

1 was 120 degrees F. The Horse Race was called off due to the excessive heat. Day 

2 was a slightly overcast 113 F. A Flight winners on Day 1 were B. Brown/Centeno. 

Day 2 was Mercatante/Tjalma. B Flight on Day 1 was won by Wassmuth/Marconi. 

Day 2 was Ridenhour/Miller. Congratulations to all the survivors. 

The Board will be meeting this week as we discuss some items pertinent to the 

opening of the new season. Construction in the Santa Rosa Club is continuing and 

may impact our early Welcome Back Tournament. We will come up with 

alternative meeting places and catering services for our pre-Tournament 

gathering. Everything should be completed in time for our Holiday Party. 

I have been told by the Pro Shop that new scorecards should be printed in time 

for the season. This will incorporate our new Hole Handicap Allocations as voted 

on by the membership. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone soon. 

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford  

President TLQMC  


